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SUMMER AND FALL REGISTRATION NOW OPEN        

Registration for Summer 2025 and Fall 2025 are now open for online 
and on-campus courses!  

Students registering for courses during the Summer term will 
complete this Paper Registration Form as DualEnroll is not available 

for summer courses. Please spread the word to all interested students that summer Dual 
Credit registrations are not eligible for the discounted $75 per credit rate; students will be 
charged the current undergrad part-time per credit fee, though Advanced Opportunities 
funding can be applied toward summer tuition at the standard $75 per credit rate. 

Fall 2025 registration for online and on-campus courses is now open as well. Please work 
with students to get registration requests submitted and approved by counselors before 
leaving for summer break to help ensure their registration is processed before 
the September 2 deadline and before sections fill up!  

Questions? Contact Dual Credit Administrative Coordinator Katy Riebold at 208-885-4074 
or kriebold@uidaho.edu. 

https://vandalsuidaho-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/stacyh_uidaho_edu/ETkev-ZLgaVLi9QjlC5d6boBoaHIEGAbJbpaY1vcy4Hahg?e=jVjvrn
https://www.uidaho.edu/current-students/student-accounts/tuition-fees-refunds/summer
mailto:kriebold@uidaho.edu


____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

DUAL CREDIT INFORMATION SESSIONS        

University of Idaho Dual Credit Student Success Specialist Crystal Cox hosted a series of 
Dual Credit Information Sessions this Spring Semester! Did you miss them? Well good 
news! Two sessions were recorded so you can still watch and learn valuable information 
about Dual Credit at U of I. Click here for a link to Dropbox to find the Info Session with 
Career Services and the Info Session with Academic Coaching. 

Reach out to Crystal at clcox@uidaho.edu or 208-885-0982 with any questions. 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

How to reset your U of I password 

To reset your U of I account password to access MyUI, Canvas, or Vandal email, 
you must use the Office of Information Technology (OIT) Support Portal. 
Passwords cannot be reset using the Forgot Password link on the sign in page.  

If you have not set up a security profile for your account or do not know your 
username and existing password, you will need to contact OIT at 208-885-HELP 
(4357) or support@uidaho.edu for assistance.  

 
 

       
 

 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/nfg3wyit3dzjzvlr4395b/AGGvi4wQzV6GvzvMISBXeEM?rlkey=hgjwqekw6ic11jqwgso3fzqdk&st=cdjeueu1&dl=0
mailto:clcox@uidaho.edu
https://help.uidaho.edu/security/reset
mailto:support@uidaho.edu


 

SAVE THE DATE FOR IATLC SPRING CONFERENCE IN 2026        

The dates for the 2026 Idaho Association of Teachers of Language and Culture (IATLC) 
Spring Conference have been set! Please mark April 17-18 on your calendar and plan to 
attend this great event held on the University of Idaho Moscow campus. All Idaho teachers 
are encouraged to attend this event, cohosted by the University of Idaho. 

 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

      

 



ENCOURAGE STUDENTS TO PROVIDE COURSE FEEDBACK        

University of Idaho students are given a chance to complete an end-of-course evaluation 
to share their thoughts about the courses they've participated in. For Dual Credit Spring 
Semester and yearlong courses, the evaluation window will be May 13-31. All students will 
receive a notification to their Vandal email with a link and instructions to complete the 
survey or they can access it directly HERE after May 13.   

Teachers, if you have not already, you should be receiving an email notification giving you 
an opportunity to preview the survey and add any additional banked questions you feel may 
be helpful. You will have access to the feedback provided after the data has been 
processed after the conclusion of the semester, though respondents will be kept 
confidential. 

Please encourage your students to take a few minutes to provide their feedback to help the 
U of I Dual Credit program continue to grow and improve!   

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

https://p17.courseval.net/etw/ets/et.asp?nxappid=UI2&nxmid=start
https://p17.courseval.net/etw/ets/et.asp?nxappid=UI2&nxmid=start


IMPORTANT DATES and EVENTS      

For a complete listing of important dates and deadlines for Dual 
Credit, visit https://uidaho.edu/academics/dual-credit/deadlines. For a complete list of 
University of Idaho events, visit https://www.uidaho.edu/events. 
 

2025 Men's Basketball Summer Camps  

Coach Alex Pribble and the Idaho Vandals men's basketball team are hosting a 
variety of basketball camps for youth players and high school players this 
summer! Learn more and sign up HERE.  

Elite Camp (for 9th - 12th graders): June 6 and August 1 

Youth Clinic (1st - 6th graders): June 8 and August 2 

Youth Camp (1st - 8th graders): June 23-26 

 

Attend CSI's Dual Credit Teaching Partner Conference 

 

 
The College of Southern Idaho is hosting a summer conference for their Dual Credit 
teaching partners and they have opened it up to other institution partners as well! 
The CSI 2025 Summer Conference will be held June 3-4 on the CSI campus in Twin 
Falls, Idaho. Professional development continuing education credit is being offered 
through CSI and NNU which can be applied toward state teacher recertification 
requirements and can also satisfy UI Dual Credit annual PD requirements if you 
agree that it's applicable.  

CLICK HERE for more information on registration, scheduling, and 
speakers. (Discipline-specific breakout sessions will be held on day two of the 
conference.) 

 

https://uidaho.edu/academics/dual-credit/deadlines
https://www.uidaho.edu/events
https://govandals.com/sports/2023/5/31/vandal-basketball-camps.aspx


Spring Semester 2025 DATES AND DEADLINES:  

Summer Registration  |  Open! 

Fall 2025 Registration  |  Open! 

STEM Summer Camp in Idaho Falls for High School Students |  June 2-6 and 
again June 9-13  |  Students will engage in interactive learning, experimenting with 
cutting-edge technologies, and touring several research laboratories. Learn more 
and apply HERE.  

Final Grades for Spring Semester Courses  |  Due by noon June 10 (open for entry 
May 26). All final grades are entered in MyUI; click here for directions on entering 
final grades.  

Final Grades for Full-Year Courses  |  Due by noon June 10 for Full-Year 
Courses (open for entry May 26).  

Vandal Science Day  |  Mark your calendars for November 7  |  Teachers are 
encouraged to bring their students and the Dual Credit Office can help plan the 
visit. Complete the FORM HERE. Learn more about Vandal Science Day HERE 

 

  

  

 

https://cycon.nkn.uidaho.edu/gallery
https://cycon.nkn.uidaho.edu/gallery
https://my.uidaho.edu/
https://www.uidaho.edu/-/media/uidaho-responsive/files/registrar/registrar/gradeentryquickguide.pdf?la=en&rev=aababa7b954e4ce78effd5904522ee91
https://www.uidaho.edu/-/media/uidaho-responsive/files/registrar/registrar/gradeentryquickguide.pdf?la=en&rev=aababa7b954e4ce78effd5904522ee91
https://uidaho.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_agEWFXVJ4ZclDEy
https://www.uidaho.edu/sci/news/vandal-science-day

